Dear Friend of Historic Granville,

The award winning non-profit historic town, Granville TN needs your support to maintain and continue to grow. Join your friend and support a historic town where families make memories as they step back in time. Your contributions helps maintain and develop new attractions in the small rural historic town of Granville, TN. The calendar of events for 2017 is included; please make plans to join us often.

Do you know why Granville has been successful as a historic destination? You the people, the volunteers, the loyal supporters have made all this possible. Your contributions have made it possible to maintain and grow sites, exhibits, and festivals. Your contribution have been used wisely and have made a difference in Historic Granville. Thank you! The calendar of events for 2017 is included' please make plans to join us often.

We ask that you support our annual appeal by making a cash donation. Our goal is to raise \$15,000 by May 27, 2017. Your contribution allows us to continue to make Granville a place where one can go on a magical journey, step back in time and connect with the past. You may contribute in the following ways:

- 1. Become a "Friend of Historic Granville Museum". Levels of donations listed on below. We appreciate all levels of support and thank you for your continued support.
- 2. Utilize Historic Granville Memorial Program to remember friends and relatives who have passed away. This may be done through local funeral homes or by mailing Granville Museum, PO Box 26, Granville, TN 38564. A memorial card will be sent to the family. With gratitude, we encourage you to remember the Granville Museum in wills when doing financial planning.
- 3. Become a Granville Volunteer Family member. We currently have about 180 volunteers and we welcome new volunteers. We usually schedule volunteers for one day per month.
- 4. Remember Granville Museum Endowment in your estate planning. Our future is determined by endowments we are able to establish.

All donations to the Granville Museum, Inc. are tax deductible as we are a non-profit 501C3.

Thank you for your continued support. The up-keep and utility bills on old buildings are very costly. Your contributions make it possible for us to keep the doors open.

With gratitude,

Granville Museum Board of Directors

Liz Huff Bennett (Vice President), Randall Clemons (President) Jeanette Ragland Dalton (Director) Emeritus, Betsy Harrington, Greg High (Treasurer), Debbie Carter Kinnaird, Kaye Fields Loftis (Secretary), Joe Moore, Paul Renfro, Suzanne Clemons Stafford, Chris Neeley (Vice President), Harold Sutton, Stan Webster (Vice President), Patsy Reynolds Yates. Diane Draper, Carolyn Carter Dudney, Fred Corley

**	//	
Name		
Address	City	
Email		
I would like to become a part of the C	Granville Volunteer Family	
Comments/Suggestions:		
My Friend of Historic Granville mo	embership is enclosed.	
Friend \$25.00	Banana Boat Friend \$50.00	
Steamboat Friend \$100.00	Silver Friend \$250.00	
Platinum Friend \$500.00	Gold Friend \$1,000.00	

Please Help!

Mail membership to Granville Museum, PO Box 26, Granville, TN 38564

Visit our website: www.granvilletn.com - Become a friend of Granville Museum and TB Sutton General Store on Facebook,